
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

CITY OF UNIVERSITY PARK, TEXAS 

2025-2026 PROPOSED ANNUAL BUDGET 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the City Council of the City of 

University Park, Texas on Tuesday, September 2, 2025 and on Tuesday, September 16, 2025, at 

5:00 PM at University Park City Hall, located at 3800 University Blvd., University Park, TX 

75205.  The purpose of the hearing will be to consider the proposed Operating Budget for Fiscal 

Year 2025-2026. 

 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY 

TAXES THAN LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY $1,300,842 OR 

4.86%, AND OF THAT AMOUNT, $363,484 IS TAX 

REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY 

ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR.  
 

A copy of the Proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Budget was filed with the City Secretary on 

August 15, 2025 and is available for public inspection during normal business hours.  The 

Proposed Budget may also be found on the City’s website at www.uptexas.org 

 

The public may comment in person during either of the public hearing dates, or provide written 

comments either through the mail at the address above, by e-mail to ttvardzik@uptexas.org, or 

by fax to 214.987.5699.  Any written comments will be included with information provided to 

the City Council for their consideration. 

 

Members of the public are encouraged to provide input through any means available and/or to 

attend the public hearing. 

 


